
Posted on Tuesday, April 07, 2020

Kawartha Lakes - During the COVID-19
pandemic, and while the City is in a State of
Emergency, bulk water stations remain
accessible for emergency operations only. 

Haulers performing an essential service such as
providing drinking water to residents/businesses
or cleaning equipment to prevent the spread of
COVID-19 may purchase bulk water and reload
SmartVend cards. Requests can be submitted by

leaving a voicemail on the City’s general phone line 705-324-9411. 

We ask that haulers do not use the bulk water stations for filling pools, hot tubs
or other non-essential activities until the State of Emergency is lifted.

Municipal drinking water infrastructure continues to be operated as an essential
service to provide safe drinking water to residents. 
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